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Thursday 12th October 2023 

 
School photos November 2023 

 
 
 
Dear parents / carers 
 
 

SCHOOL PHOTOGRAPHS 
 

Your child will be having their school photograph taken in school on: 

FRIDAY 3rd November 2023 

 

Children who have siblings in school will have the opportunity to be photographed 
together during the school day. 

 
  
All children will need to wear full school uniform on this day. Children who have PE on this day will need to 
wear uniform and bring their PE Kit with them. We are unable to supply a logo jumper or cardigan if it is 
forgotten.  
 
If you want your child to have their photo taken, please check your child’s permissions and consents in 
Arbor to ensure that you have given permission for your child to have their photograph taken.  
 
If you should require any further details regarding the information above, please do not hesitate to contact 
the school. 
 
Yours Sincerely 
 
 
 
Vanessa Rattley 
Office Manager and Headteachers PA 
 


